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What is a water service line?

• The pipe that brings water from the 

city’s water main in the street, to your 

home.

• Homeowners own the pipe in its 

entirety, from their house to the water 

main in the street.

• Homeowners are also responsible for 

maintaining, repairing, or replacing 

their water service lines.
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Lead Water Service Lines

• New York City’s water is delivered lead-free and meets or 

exceeds federal and state health standards.

• We also treat our water with orthophosphate (a food-

grade additive similar to baking soda) which coats pipes 

to prevent metals from getting into drinking water from 

household plumbing.

 

• However, if your private service line and/or household 

plumbing contain lead, it could increase your risk of 

exposure to lead through your drinking water. 

• Lead can cause serious health problems, particularly for 

young children and pregnant women. 

If you have a lead service line, it is at least 60 

years old and should be replaced.
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Water Main Projects & Lead Service Line 
Replacements

• DEP will offer to replace lead service lines 

in full when we find them during in-house 

water main work.

• Emergency Construction contractors will 

be offering to replace lines in full when they 

find them during construction.

• DDC water main projects – a pilot is 

beginning in Winter 2024.



5

What if a homeowner can’t replace their 
service line right now?

Search your address in NYC’s 

Service Line Map to see what your 

service line is made of

Flush your plumbing

Enroll in the American Water       

Resource (AWR) Service Line   

Protection Program

Request a free residential Lead 

Test Kit by calling 311
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More Information

Webpage: 

nyc.gov/dep/lead

Homeowners:

All homeowners who have service lines made of lead, 

galvanized steel, or an unknown material received a 

notification letter this fall. The letter also provides more 

information for what they can do to reduce their risk of lead 

exposure from household plumbing. 

Renters:

Renters can view a service line map to see if their building 

has a lead service line and get more information by visiting 

nyc.gov/dep/lead.
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